
  THE TRIP OF A LIFETIME 

 
 
When you found out that our Daughters of Norway cruise would be a 15 day Panama Canal 
Cruise on the Celebrity Line “Infinity,” we hope that you thought WOW! It is a cruise that many 
people consider the trip of a lifetime, or some people say, “It is on my bucket list.”  
Cruising through the Panama Canal is to experience one of man's most incredible feats of 
engineering. The Panama Canal has been a success story that is enjoyed by thousands of 
people each year. 
 
Leaving from San Diego, California on November 8, 2017, our first stops will be in Mexico at 
Cabo San Lucos and at Puerto Vallarta. Other ports of call before and after arriving at the 
Panama Canal will give guests an opportunity to spend time on a shore excursion or to walk 
around each area enjoying the surroundings. With the many cafes, restaurants, and shops, 
there will be a lot to do in each port. Who can resist seeing swaying palm trees, beautiful 
ocean views, and enjoying warm weather in November? 
 
When you return to the ship, your home away from home, you will not have to think about 
what to make for dinner, or how you will spend your evening. The Daughters of Norway 
members and friends and family that will be on the cruise, will have an opportunity to get to 
know each other better at dinner, when we will be seated together in the dining room. 
 
One of the days at sea has been scheduled to have a special get-together for our group 
(including friends and family). The cruise committee and our AAA representatives have 
planned to have a surprise placed in each cabin before we arrive on the ship. 
 
For questions about the cruise, or to reserve a cabin, please call AAA representatives 
Theresa Kehrli at 1-360-848-2085 or Raelene Wiest at 1-360—848-2087. You may contact 
your favorite AAA office, but be sure to have them contact Theresa or Raelene so that 
Daughters of Norway will get credit for each booking, as this is a major fundraiser for our 
Grand Lodge. 
 
There will be a AAA representative at the Convention, to answer questions and to arrange 
with you for a deposit on your cabin. 
 
This cruise is for everyone, Daughters of Norway members or not, so please spread the word 
about this fabulous cruise fundraiser 
 
Ellen Hinds, Chairperson   Janna Armbruster 
360-592-4065    760-645-3344 
ted.ellen.55@msn.com   jannaarmbruster@yahoo.com 
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